
How to make your own Art Form Spotter Wheel

You will need:

  Two paper plates 

  Sheet of card

  Felt tip pens 

  Pencil 

  Rubber

  Split pin 

  Scissors

The materials for the wheel 
can be readily purchased from 
discount stores. The average 
cost of making an Art Form 
Spotter Wheel is less than 10p.

Cut out the middle of one 
paper plate

Write ‘This art form is …’  
on the centre of the circle 
and draw an arrow pointing 
to the right

Cut out an arrow from the 
paper card

Make a list of art forms. 
Divide the second paper 
plate in two sections with 
one section for each art 
form

In each section write the 
name of the art form and 
draw a picture of it or 
stick on a picture from a 
magazine or clipart on the 
computer

Push the split pin through 
the arrow, the paper plate 
and the circle with  
‘This art form is...’ on it.  
Use the rubber to push the 
split pin into

3

4

5

6

1

2

http://www.trinitycollege.co.uk
http://www.artscouncil.co.uk



